
For more information please visit: 
edmonton.ca/BuildingOverlandersHomesteader

Community Events

	+ �Residents were invited to attend community workshops hosted by the City of 
Edmonton on November 29, 2022, and December 5, 2022, at St. Maria Goretti 
School.  

	+ �Participants were asked to share what they love about their community and what 
areas could be improved, such as adding missing sidewalk connections, creating 
new shared pathways and improving traffic safety along roadways.

	+ �Participants worked with Project Team members using stickers and drawing on 
maps of the neighbourhood to use local knowledge to identify specific locations for 
improvements.  

Online Survey and Mapping Tool

	+ �An online survey was available to the public from November 23 to December 7, 
2022 asking participants to help us CREATECREATE  a Vision and Guiding Principles for 
Overlanders and Homesteader Neighbourhood Renewal.

	+ �We also invited participants to help us REFINEREFINE opportunities to improve the area 
using an online mapping tool, available from November 23 to December 23, 2022.

The Project Team will provide a What We Heard report in spring 2023.

49 completed surveys 

5 participants from Homesteader  

15 participants from Overlanders

How we Communicated
	+ 2 Road signs

	+ 20 Yard signs

	+ 99 Emails to list subscribers 

	+ 9 Posters placed

	+ 3 Grade Six classrooms

Building Great Neighbourhoods organized the following activities to engage Overlanders and Homesteader 
community members to CREATECREATE  a Vision and Guiding Principles, and to gather local knowledge to explore 
opportunities for Neighbourhood Renewal.

	+ 200+ doorhangers delivered

	+ 4064 Postcards delivered

	+ 4064 Newsletters delivered

	+ 231 unique views on the project webpage
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